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Foundation Christmas Nativity 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Foundation children are hard at work on their Christmas Nativity. It looks like it is going to 
be a fabulous event!  The performances will be as follows: 
 

 Monday 12th December at 10:00am 
 Tuesday 13th December at 2:00pm 

 
Entrance is by ticket only.  The performance will be in the main school hall. We are able to 
allocate 2 tickets per family.  Requests for tickets will need to be returned to school by 
Tuesday 6th December. Any left-over tickets will then be offered by Friday 9th December to 
anyone who has requested more.  If you are unable to arrange childcare, you may bring 
pre-school children – however this will count as 1 ticket per child. 
 
If you have a toddler who you think may struggle to be quiet, then please see Mrs Baxter 
about attending the dress rehearsal instead. You will be very welcome. 
 
When the afternoon performance has finished you will be able to take your children home 
early (performers and siblings) 
 

The Florence Nightingale Academy – Foundation Christmas Nativity 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________  Class: ____________________ 
 
I would like ………. tickets (maximum 2 per family -including pre-school children) 
 
For the concert on  {  } am Monday 12th December at 10am 
For the concert on  {  }      pm Tuesday 13th December at 2pm  
 
 
Signed: _________________ (Parent/Carer) 
  


